
From: Irby, Mara@Waterboards
To: "pminasian@minasianlaw.com"; Hawe, Catherine@Waterboards; Petruzzelli, Kenneth@Waterboards
Cc: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards
Subject: Lehr CDO Hearing - Approval of Postponement Request
Date: Monday, August 28, 2017 12:50:00 PM

Ladies and Gentlemen:
 
The Hearing Officer has agreed to postpone the hearing dates and exhibit deadline.  More details to
follow.
 
Sincerely,
 
Mara C. Irby
Environmental Scientist
State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights, Hearings Unit
(916) 322-6794
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